Hiroshima Japan — Thailand Friendship Association donated cash to NCSWT

On Monday 3™ July 2023, Maj. Gen. Khunying Asanee Saovapap, President of
National Council on Social Welfare of Thailand (NCSWT) together with Pol. Lt Dr. Manus
Nonuch, Vice President, welcomed and met with Rev. Akizumi Suzuki, President of
Hiroshima Japan — Thailand Friendship Association and Mrs. Chanintorn Tada, Vice President.
They came to visit the NCSWT for the presentation of cash donation in the amount of
345,000.- Baht, continuous scholarships for 2024-2026, to be given to female students of
low income families in secondary schools in the Northern and Northeastern provinces. The
presentation took place at the NCSWT’s meeting room on the 4™ Floor, Nawa-Maharaj
Building.

In this regard, Maj. Gen. Khunging Asanee Saovapap, NCSWT President presented a
token gift to Rev. Akizumi Suzuki and a vase of flowers to congratulate Mrs. Chanintorn Tada
on the occasion of being elected for a position of Consular Volunteer for 2023 for the
Department of Consular Affairs, Ministry of Foreign Affairs in Fukuoka, Japan.




